
 
 
 
 
From: Dellaselva, Chris <CDellaselva@StamfordCT.gov>  
Sent: Thursday, July 6, 2023 1:41 PM 
To: Simmons, Caroline <CSimmons@StamfordCT.gov> 
Cc: Nguyen, Ngan <NNguyen@StamfordCT.gov>; Quiñones, Matt <MQuinones@StamfordCT.gov>; 
Sinani, Elda <ESinani@StamfordCT.gov>; Williams, Chuck <CWilliams2@StamfordCT.gov>; Larson, Erik 
<ELarson@StamfordCT.gov> 
Subject: RE: 4th Amendment to ISG-Stamford Contract for RFP 806 Project Manager-ERP Systems ID & 
Implementation 
 
Good afternoon Your Honor, 
 
The 4th Amendment to the City’s contract with International Consulting Acquisition Corp. (ISG) for ERP 
systems project manager services (RFP No. 806) was held by the Board of Finance pending revision (June 
8th minutes attached). Attached is a revised 4th Amendment in response to the BOF’s requests. If 
agreeable, please forward this email and the attached documents to the BOF for consideration. 
 
The previously submitted 4th Amendment increased the maximum allowable fees for additional services 
from $516,400.00 to $946,000.00, a net increase of $429,600.00. The revised version increases those 
fees to $577,200.00, a net increase of $60,800.00. No other changes. 
 
Please contact M. Quinones, Director of Operations, directly if you have specific questions regarding 
these services or the associated fees. You may, of course, contact me at your convenience if I may be of 
any further assistance to you in this matter. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Chris Dellaselva 
Assistant Corporation Counsel 
City of Stamford Office of Legal Affairs 
888 Washington Boulevard 
P.O. Box 10152 
Stamford, CT 06904-2152 
(203) 977-5762 
Fax: (203) 977-5560 
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